
 

Star of the Week Holiday Club 

Unfortunately the Holiday Club during the 

Easter break for children who attend St 

Philip’s has been cancelled. 

However, we are looking at the possibility 

of hosting a holiday club for children of 

key workers only, which would run on the 

following dates: 

Monday 6th to Thursday 9th April and 

Tuesday 14th and Wednesday 15th April 

2020. 

£15 per FULL day - 8.30am to 5.00pm 

£8 per HALF day - flexible to individual 

requirements but no more than 4 hours. 

As we are currently looking at availability 

of staff in order to provide this service 

please can you let Lesley Thornton know 

as soon as possible if this is something 

you would be interested in. 

stphilips_linkclub@warrington.gov.uk 

During this week, when perseverance has been our Christian value theme, we have 

greatly appreciated your patience and support. We hope that this is not a final 

farewell for the school year and that we are all back together again before the end 

of the summer term.  

We would like to say how proud we are of all our children for their perseverance and 

determination and for their kind and caring attitudes. We wish you every blessing so 

that you stay safe and healthy until we meet again. We hope we get to say a 

goodbye and a proper send off to our Year 6 pupils who may have missed out on 

their end of primary school celebrations.  

Thank you again for all your lovely messages and kind words this week, take care 

from us all. 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘PERSEVERANCE 

RecD -        Jessica  

RecP -        Lewis  

RecV/W -   Liane  

Y1L-           Maryam  

Y1B -          Oliver  

Y1C -          Summer  

Y2K -          Daisy  

Y2R -          Abigail  

Y2C -          Abbie  

Y3E -          Ajooni  

Y3H -          Siri  

Y3W -         Sarah  

Y4D -          Gavin  

Y4Mc -       Grace  

Y4B -     Hollie  

Y5A -           Talia  

Y5T/B -       Millie  

Y5S -           Chloe  

Y6H -           Alina  

 Y6C -           George  

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

When making online payments 

please ensure that the reference box is 

completed with the trip/club’s name and 

child’s surname. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 20th March 2020 

School closes on Friday 3rd April 

2020 & we return on Thursday 

16th April 2020. 

Farewell 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Contacting School 

If you need to contact the 

school for any reason then 

please email the school at 

stphilips_primary@warringto

n.gov.uk 

Your email will receive an  

automated response and all 

emails will be filtered and 

responded to according to 

urgency. 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

British Science Week 

#Live Lent #LiveLent Caring for God’s 

Creation 

For this week’s Lent challenge we 

have been reflecting on God’s 

earth and its beauty. We have 

found out how trees help the 

planet and said prayers for those 

working hard to tackle climate 

change. 

During the weekend, take the 

opportunity to have a break and 

enjoy a treat with the ones you 

love and who care for you.  

Once again, British Science Week was a huge success in 

school. The children spent the week engaged in exciting 

science activities, and thinking about careers that they could 

aspire to in STEM industries. 

On Monday, we were once again joined by Science Boffins; 

an incredible crew of scientists whop wowed the children 

with their assemblies and workshops. The Year 3 children 

were particularly excited by the dry ice which turned our 

classroom into a scene from Harry Potter. The day was ended 

by a slightly damp, but thrilling rocket launch. 

On Friday, the Year 6 children were treated to a visit from 

some scientists from Manchester University who delivered 

magnificent physics and biology workshops. They learnt 

about fundamental forces, made motors, and extracted 

strawberry DNA. 

To end our week, Dr Emily Grossman, from the TV show, 

‘Duck Echoes Don’t Quack’ visited us to share her book. The 

children were captivated by her assembly which saw her trap 

a tickle and make a cloud. Lots of the children bought her 

book, ‘Brain Fizzing Facts’ which she signed for them.  

FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE WE HAVE A POST BOX IN THE 

SCHOOL MAIN RECEPTION AREA WHICH YOU CAN USE 

IF THE SCHOOL OFFICE IS BUSY.  THIS IS EMPTIED 

DAILY. 

Please can parents send any email  enquiries to stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk  

All other school accounts are not monitored on a daily basis. 

 Emails from School 
 

Just a reminder for parents/carers 

to check their ‘junk/spam’ folders 

for any emails from school. Quite 

a few parents have noticed that 

some of the emails sent out from 

school are going straight into 

these folders. It is important that 

you check these regularly, espe-

cially with schools closing  from 

Friday. 


